The Executive of the Lower Beverley Lake Protective Association met at 10 A.M. August 31, 1990 at the cottage of Alfred Brown.

Alfred Brown, Beryl Darling and Beth Robinson were present.

It was agreed that the Township Park and Kendricks Park should be asked if testing for the bacterial count takes place and how often are tests conducted.

Charleston Lake is attempting to arrest the pollution in their lake. Beryl will enquire about their program. She will also investigate the weed treatment offered by Ritchie Feed, Ottawa.

A mailing list of all lake residents is required for the Spring Newsletter that will focus on practices that are polluting our lake. Jack Robinson and his committee studying the feasibility of water quality survey will be preparing such a list.

In order to have our Annual Meeting on the 'Little Brockville' side of the lake, it was agreed that Kendricks Park be considered. This meeting will be held on Saturday, July 27, 1991.

As this is an election year a Nominating Committee was name: Millard Goodsell, Blythe Broughton and Beth Robinson.

It was suggested that the following might be approached:

Beryl Darling,

Don Santos

Cal Smith

Cathy (Angerman) Neiley

Kathy Dcle

Beatrice Woods

Beverly Snodgrass

Betty Penstone

John & Betsy Cummings

The meeting then adjourned.

Beth R: Robinson, Secretary.